
CALGARY CONSTRUCTION ASSOCIATION 
THE VOICE OF THE CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY 

CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

f ~ f 

October 10, 2014 
IN ENGINEERING TRADITIONS ROOM 

OCT 1 G 2014 

ITEM: !~~t£1&2 The City of Calgary 
Traffic Engineering, ROADS 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

Attn: Chris Hewitt, Business Strategist, Traffic Strategy 

Re: Sidewalk Closures Update Technical Report 

This letter is to confirm the Calgary Construction Association supports the Sidewalk Closures Update 
Technical Report, of October 10, 2014. 

The members of the Calgary Construction Association are ICI contractors who perform the commercial 
construction projects in Calgary. Many construction projects require the closure, hoarding and detour 
of sidewalks for the protection of public safety. 

In order to maintain safe accommodation of pedestrians during construction activity the Calgary 
Construction Association is committed to working collaboratively with The City of Calgary Roads, 
Planning Development and Assessment through monthly joint Construction On-Site Safety Committee 
meetings and to utilize the "On-Site Construction Safety -Best Practices.'' 

Yours truly, 
Calgary Construction Association 

Frederick Vine, P.En1., Gsc 

CCA Vice~Chairman 

Co-Chair, Construction On-Site Safety Committee 
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